On Monday, April 18, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following questions regarding Agenda Item CS9 - 2nd Year Implementation Grant for Palm Beach School for Autism:
 

Questions:       Is this grant for reading coaches?  If so, who employs them?
 

Response:     This school serves pre-school autistic children and does not have a reading coach. This is the second year of their implementation grant. This is the Federal Grant given to charter schools to assist them in the initial operation and equiping of the school. They may not use the money for regular operating expenses since this goes away after the second year. Schools usually use these funds for equipment, materials, textbooks, training and any other start up related expenses. 
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